Mr S Butler,
Operational Manager Development & Building control
Vale of Glamorgan Council
Dock Office
Barry Docks
Barry
CF63 4RT

Dear Mr Butler

Sully Sports and Social Club, Sully – Application number 2015 00843/FUL

I support the above planning application at the Sully Sports and Social Club for the following reasons:

- It is well used, particularly by local people.
- The building is used by a variety of local clubs.
- These facilities are available to the local community and are used by children and adults of all ages.
- The rooms can be used for private hire, functions, wedding receptions and conferences.
- The new proposals will provide a boost to tourism with the caravan park and provide a benefit to the local economy.
- The new facilities will provide new jobs and protect the existing ones.
- The new pitches, especially the new 3G pitch will provide desperately needed all weather facilities for local clubs.
- The club has very little funds available to it to keep the club going, which could see the club fold within 2 years if nothing is done. The redevelopment, using the housing to enable the new facilities to be built, will ensure the continued existence of the club and preserve its future for generations to come.

Please grant planning consent for this proposal.

Yours sincerely

